
Notice of Public Meeting 
  

The Early Learning Coalition of the Emerald Coast (ELC) announces the following 
meeting, which is open to press & public.  The Private Child Care Provider 
Representative and the Faith-Based Child Care Provider from the Coalition Board 
will meet with the CEO Wednesday, September 14, 2022, at 1:00 am at 2265 
Highway 98 West, Mary Esther 32569 
 
Members of the public are welcome to attend. The ELC adheres to the American 
Disabilities Act and will make reasonable modifications for access to these meetings 
upon request.  Requests may be made to the ELC’s staff at 850-833-3627 x 223 or 
email, dcrupi@elc-ec.org and must be made at least 48 hours in advance of the 
meeting in order to provide the requested service. 
 


